
Date: 7/1/2016 2:28:12 PM
From: "Jeff Schilz" jschilz@jsmgtgroup.com
To : "Pisarik, " HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
Cc: "Patel, " SmtiSTOtiPatel@gov.sc.gov
Subject: Child Support Project

Holly

It was good to see you on Wednesday As I mentioned, if ary issues arise with the implementation of the CSE project please let me know and I 
can address those concerns with the Xerox folks. I know how important this project is and don't want issues to hang out there too long if Xerox 
needs to address them

I hop you have a great 4th!

Jeff

Jeff Schilz
JS Management Group
j sch i I z@j smgtgrou p. com
(864) 915-6838
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